Whipple, Amanda (UTC)

From: Kouchi, Roger (UTC) on behalf of Public Involvement (UTC)
Sent: Tuesday, October 08, 2013 8:45 AM

To: UTC DL Records Center

Subject: FW: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

From: Christina Wolf [mailto:mattp@re-sources.org]

Sent: Sunday, October 06, 2013 9:38 PM

To: Public Involvement (UTC)

Subject: Puget Sound Energy Integrated Resource Plan (UE-120767)

Dear Chairman Danner, Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission: As a customer of PSE, | am writing to urge
you to go off of coal as a source of energy. We can do so much better! | am committed to investing in clean, renewable
energy and reducing our reliance on carbon intensive sources of energy like the Colstrip Generating Facility. We all must
prepare for a carbon-constrained future, and | ask that all final recommendations in the IRPs coming before the UTC
include a broad examination of carbon pollution, new federal air quality standards, and other environmental costs
associated with the continued operation of the Colstrip facility. Thank you,

Christina Wolf

221 W. Bartlett Rd.
Lynden, Washington



